
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a wonderful Christmas, from the EYFS team 
 

Monday 6th January – Term starts 
Thursday 20th March – Reception visit to 
Hatworks, Stockport (letter to follow later in 
January) 

   

Congratulations to our stars… 

Hettie, Alyssia, Ellie and 
Felicity M 

 

 
 
 

  20th December 2024                            Term: Autumn 2   Week: Seven 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

  Stickman Theatre Trip 

 

We had such an amazing time at the 
theatre yesterday. Thank you for your 
support with the logistics which really 
helped it all to run smoothly.  
 

Wow, what a fantastic first term it has been. 
We have loved getting to know your children 
and we continue to be amazed by them. We 
can’t wait to welcome them back in January to 
take them on the next stage of their journey.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mystery Readers 

Thanks to Joshua’s Dad who came to 
read to us this week.  

 

We wish you all a very merry and 
peaceful Christmas and New Year. 
Thank you so much for all the cards, 
presents and best wishes that you have 
so generously given. It is very much 
appreciated by all the staff who make up 
our little team. 
 

How do you Celebrate Christmas in your 
family? 

Please feel free to pop some photos onto 
Seesaw of how you and your family celebrate 
Christmas. 

Are there any special family traditions that 
you have or foods that you eat? We would 
love to share your photos in the New Year.  

 

We know that so many children have been 
really affected with illness over the past two 
weeks. Our team have also been struggling it 
with it too. We hope that anyone who we’ve 
not seen this week is making a speedy recovery.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Our story of the week this week 
has been ‘Dear Santa’. The prefect story as 
we count down! We’ve had such a busy week 
with our party, a visit from Santa, a trip to 
the theatre and lots of Christmassy 
activities.  


